
September 30, 2022 

The Bureau of Indian Affairs, Central California Agency (Bureau) plans to assist the California 
Valley Miwok Tribe, aka Sheep Ranch Rancheria (Tribe) with organization of a formal 
government structure by individuals who are eligible to participate in such a process. An initial 
virtual meeting will provide information concerning the organization process and procedures that 
will be used to determine eligibility to participate in organization of the Tribe based on 
applicable Department and Bureau decisions regarding organization of the Tribe. 

The initial meeting will be held virtually on November 28, 2022, at 1:30 p.m. To gain access to 
the virtual meeting, you must register your request for attendance by clicking here. 

Upon completion of your registration, you will receive an email providing information on how to 
connect to the virtual meeting. You will also be given information to a help line to assist you 
should you have technical problems connecting to the meeting. 

Any questions regarding this meeting should be directed to Harley Long, Superintendent, Central 
California Agency, by email at harley.long@bia.gov or by phone at 279.444.0323. 

 

https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_H2Qf4fV7ToSHK7WvckxvsQ

